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Report on one-day Orientation program on Financial Literacy

Sripat Singh College recently hosted a pivotal one-day orientation
program focused on financial literacy. Organized by CINI in
collaboration with the NSS, NCC, and CDCPC units, the event took
place in the Rabindra Sabhakaksha and was exclusively for female
students. This program was part of the college's 75th anniversary
celebrations and underscored its commitment to empowering its
students.

Held on December 13, 2023, and starting at 2:00 PM, the orientation
aimed to provide essential financial management skills. Participants
gained insights into budgeting, saving, investing, and financial
planning. The goal was to equip students with practical knowledge to
help them manage their finances effectively and build a foundation
for future financial independence.

The collaboration between CINI, NSS, NCC, and CDCPC reflected a
unified effort to enhance the students' educational experience. Each
organization contributed its expertise to ensure the program's
effectiveness, demonstrating a collective commitment to promoting
prosperity and progress through financial education. This partnership
highlighted the importance of providing students with the tools they
needed for successful financial management.

In summary, the financial literacy orientation at Sripat Singh College
represented a significant opportunity for female students to develop
crucial financial skills. As the college celebrated its 75 years of
excellence, this initiative reaffirmed its dedication to student growth
and societal contribution. Students were encouraged to join the
program enthusiastically and take full advantage of the knowledge
offered during this important event.
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